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140g No. 14-280

RECOCHEM

nero

insect repellent

protects against mosquitoes, black flies, sand flies, shad flies,
and other flying insects.

GUARANTEE:

N-N-diethyl-m-toluamide ....................... 19.0%
Related toluamides  ...........................  1.0%

REG. NO. 12945   P.C.P. ACT

PRESSURIZED HYDROCARBON SPRAY

DANGER

EXPLOSIVE

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

Recochem Inc.
Montreal  Toronto   Edmonton  Vancouver
H4T 1P4   L6T 1B5   T0C 2G0   V3C 4P2 

DIRECTIONS:  Hold container upright and spray clothing and
exposed skin, except face and neck, so as to provide a thin
uniform film.  TO APPLY TO FACE AND NECK :  Spray palm of hand
and spread evenly on face and neck, except near eyes or mouth.

CAUTION:  Keep away from children.  Do not use on infants and
toddlers.  Do not use in presence of open flame and spark.  Do
not use on rayon or dynel.  Do not spray on plants.  May damage



furniture finishes, plastics, and painted surfaces.  Contents
under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators,
stoves, or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container or store at temperatures over 50`C.  Keep away form
open flame or spark.

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, flush with water.  If irritation
persists, contact physician.

6840-21-859-2246

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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